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Comments: I strongly oppose the proposal for the "Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster Project." Turning a

mountain, sacred to its native people, refuge for humanity in the solace of nature, into a commercial theme park

ride is abhorrent to imagine. This project represents a diminishment and not an enhancement of the original land

and environment. Noise pollution, visual polution and aesthetic pollution are the reasons I object.  So little room is

left in our lives for the sacred, places that respect the natural beauty and the rights of wildlife. Too much space is

invaded by the profane. What next, a Ferris Wheel at Walden Pond? A Yosemite Sam ride in the meadows of

Yosemite? Please turn this project down, and let us breathe a sigh of relief.


